
 

 

Save the Date:  Information Session on the 

Loon Lake Golf Course Subdivision 
 

 

Dear Loon Lakers, 

Representatives of Loon Gulf have asked us to share the following information with 

you: 

   We are writing to make you aware that Loon Gulf is planning a subdivision of part 

of the previous golf course. The area has been surveyed and a map of suggested 

lots is being created.  

 

    The local representatives for Loon Gulf would like to hold a meeting to discuss 

their plans with members of the LLHOA. The purpose of this meeting will be to get 

accurate information to everyone and answer any questions you have. 

 

    The meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 23, 2024 at 7pm Eastern Time. 

This will be a Zoom meeting, in order to include as many homeowners as possible. 

The Zoom invite and hopefully a map of the projected lots will be available when 

we are closer to the meeting. 

We will send along the Zoom invite and any additional materials we receive from 

Loon Gulf a few days before the meeting. 

Thanks so much, 

The LLHOA Board  

 

 

 


